GRANITE STATE HYDROPOWER ASSOCIATION, INC.

TWO COMMERCIAL STREET TELEPHONE:  603-753-4577
| BOSCAWEN, NEW HAMPSHIRE 03303 EMAIL: gsha@essexhydro.com
May 26, 2016

Ms. Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission [

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 NHPUC 27MAY 16m411:08
Concord, NH 03301

RE: DE 16-576 Electric Distributions Utilities
Development of New Alternative Net Metering Tariffs and/or Other Regulatory
Mechanisms and Tariffs for Customer-Generators

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and six copies of a Petition to Intervene for filing in the

above-captioned docket on behalf of the Granite State Hydropower Association.

Please contact me if there are any questions about this filing. Thank you for your

assistance.

CcC:

Very truly yours,

GRANITE STATE HYDROPOWER ASSOCIATION

Richard A. Norman
President

Service List via electronic mail

PRODUCING ELECTRICITY FROM A RENEWABLE RESOURCE.
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